
From: Thomas Karwaki [mailto:karwaki@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Friday, September 29, 2017 4:54 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: UPNA Comments on the Transportation System Plan Stage 3 
 
The University Park Neighborhood Association board and Land Use Committee have serious reservations and 
concerns about the TSP Stage 3 document in that it eliminates over 20 years of discussions and commitments 
to the neighborhoods.  There is no reason provided for eliminating the neighborhood plans and goals found 
in Appendix B. 
 
These concerns have been presented to PBOT earlier and as a result the UPNA asks that the record be kept 
open for another week to provide additonal concerns. 
 
 
Thomas Karwaki 
253.318.2075 
 


